
 

May 22, 2025 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman        Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations     House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol       H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Clinton City, Utah Sewer Services project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is Clinton City, Utah, located at 2300 North 400 West, Clinton, UT 84015. The 
funding would be used to expand and update sewer services in Davis County and to allow the area to keep up 
with rapid growth and development. 
 
The investment in the Clinton City, Utah Sewer Services project represents a valuable use of taxpayer funds 
because it will significantly expand the sewer system in Clinton City and Davis County to provide sewer to 
areas that currently have septic systems.  This new sewer system will eliminate existing septic systems and 
provide sewer to over 200 acres of future growth.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of the 
Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Rep. Blake D. Moore 
Member of Congress 


